
 
 

 Lincolnshire County Council 
Place Directorate 
Highways Services 
Minor Works & Traffic Team 
County Offices 
Newland 
Lincoln LN1 1YL 
 

Ref: H/JE/1037 Tel: 01522 782070 
Date: 5th November 2021 Email: TRO@lincolnshire.gov.uk 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

CAYTHORPE HEATH LANE – PROPOSED 15T WEIGHT RESTRICTION 

Following a safety inspection, an issue has been highlighted with a bridge on Caythorpe Heath Lane 
and a TTRO restricting access for Heavy Good Vehicles has been issued on safety grounds.  

Following this, with the safety issue still being present, a permanent weight restriction is being 
proposed for the whole length of Caythorpe Heath Lane for vehicles over 15 tonnes. 

Before proceeding further, I wish to consider the views of residents and organisations who may be 
interested in this matter. If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals and if they 
cannot be resolved, they will be reported through the County Council's procedures at the appropriate 
time.  

Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing or via email by 10th December 
2021. 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Jamie Earls 

Senior Traffic Engineer 

 

 

 

 


